
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    January 25, 2016 
 
Subject:        2016-17 and 2017-18 
         School Calendars 
 
Presenter:        Anita Underberg 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 Recommend approval 
  

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

The 2016-17 and 2017-18 calendars have been reviewed.  All the traditional 
breaks and legal holidays are observed.  The Spring break will be in April for the 
next two years to keep the length of the third and fourth quarters similar. 

 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 
 2016-17 and 2017-18 School Calendars 
 

 
 

 


